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Criminal Defense Investigation Training Council 
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Stuart, FL 34994 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I have practiced law as a criminal defense attorney for over 15 years and I write this letter 

in support of Mr. Luc J. France, who is applying for Board Certification as a criminal defense 

investigator. To date, Mr. France has conducted nine (9) comprehensive criminal investigations 

for my law firm, and in each instance, he has delivered high caliber, timely work product. 

Specifically, he has assisted me in obtaining crucial information in defense of my 

clients. During a murder trial, Mr. France was in court with my team providing real-time 

information in a fast-paced and stressful environment. He did so with integrity and aplomb. 

Mr. France spent decades as a law enforcement officer in New York State, and received 

awards for his service and achievements. He continues to serve with distinction as a defense 

investigator, and approaches each case and client with respect, diligence, and a willingness to 

serve. Mr. France scrutinizes every piece of evidence methodologically and virtually leaves no 

stone unturned. Mr. France uses his experience and skill to secure groundbreaking evidence 

either proving or disapproving alleged facts. 

In summary, I am thrilled to have Mr. France on my team, and I recommend him for 

Board Certification without any hesitation. The defense bar is fortunate to have him working on 

behalf of our clients, and I look forward to him continuing his work as an asset to our 

community. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

�r,Esq. 
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